
 

 

For Immediate Release 

Green Thumb Industries Unaware of Any Material Change 

Chicago and Vancouver (September 18, 2018) – At the request of the Investment Industry 
Regulatory Organization of Canada (IIROC), Green Thumb Industries Inc. (GTI) (CSE: GTII) 
(OTCQX: GTBIF) wishes to confirm that the Company’s management is unaware of any material 
change in the Company’s operations that would account for the recent increase in market 
activity. 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 

defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 

adequacy or accuracy of this release. This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, 

and other forward-looking statements regarding future events. Such forward-looking 

statements involve inherent risks and uncertainties and are subject to factors, many of which 

are beyond the Company's control that may cause actual results or performance to differ 

materially from those currently anticipated in such statements.  

About Green Thumb Industries: 

Green Thumb Industries (GTI), a national cannabis cultivator, processor and dispensary 
operator, is dedicated to providing dignified access to safe and effective cannabis nationwide 
while giving back to the communities in which it serves. As a vertically integrated company, GTI 
manufactures and sells a well-rounded suite of branded cannabis products including flower, 
concentrates, edibles, and topicals. The company also owns and operates a rapidly growing 
national chain of retail cannabis stores called RISE™ dispensaries. Headquartered in Chicago, 
Illinois, GTI has eight manufacturing facilities and licenses for 59 retail locations across eight 
highly regulated U.S. markets. Established in 2014, GTI employs approximately 400 people and 
serves thousands of patients and customers each year. GTI was named a Best Workplace 2018 
by Crain’s Chicago Business. More information is available at GTIgrows.com. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

Anthony Georgiadis, Chief Financial Officer, at ageorgiadis@gtigrows.com; (312) 471-6720  

 

Source: Green Thumb Industries 



 

  

 

 

 

 


